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To
The Principal,

Vignan’s Institute of Management and Technology for Women,Kondapur(V),
Ghatkesar(M), Medchal (D)
Pin-501301.

Sub: Request for approval to conduct an Awareness program on "Importance of Girl Child
Education"-Reg.

Respected Sir,

The NSS unit is planning to conduct an Awareness program on "Importance of Girl Child
Education" at Bhogaram village, ZPHS scheduled on 16.03.2019. In this program, students will
explain the Educating the girl child leads to every perspective of education that strives at
improving the skill and experience of girls. Here know the importance of girl child education in
our society. In this regard. I request you to accord approval for the smooth conduction of
program.

Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely,

(NSS Pmmcer)

J ¢ y K.Shyam sundar
%\/ Assistant Professor
: BS&H Dept.
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